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Dear  
 
Blackrod Planning Referendum – Thursday 26th March 2020 
 
 
As you are aware a planning referendum is due to be held on Thursday 26th March. 
 
Please note that, in line with the recent guidance from central government in relation to coronavirus, 
the Planning Referendum will be postponed until a future date. The date will be decided in line with 
Government advice and legislation. 
 
When a new date has been decided, poll cards will be sent again giving details of the new date.  
 
If you have been issued with a postal vote, please destroy this. When a new date has been decided, 
new postal votes will be issued. It will not be possible to use the postal vote issued for this referendum 
in the future referendum. 
 
If you have any questions, please ring the elections office on 01204 331248 / 331247 / 333843 / 
333911 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
The Counting Officer 
 
  

 

 


